From: noreply@salesforce.com on behalf of NYSERDA No Reply

To: lucas.rogers@albanycountyny.gov

Cc: Reohr, Christopher J (NYSERDA); Baxter, Jillina (NYSERDA)
Subject: Clean Energy Communities Program - Proposal Awarded Funding
Date: Thursday, December 19, 2019 1:24:25 PM

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown

senders or unexpected emails.
Lucas,

This is to advise you that your proposal entitled Albany County Drive Electric Initiative 2.0
submitted under solicitation Clean Energy Communities Program has been reviewed by
NYSERDA.

As a result of this favorable review, NYSERDA is interested in further pursuing your
proposal. This includes the following conditions:

1. Reaching agreement with the NYSERDA project team on a scope of work, budget, and
schedule for performing the work.

2. Reaching agreement with NYSERDA on mutually acceptable terms and conditions.

3. Pursuant to Section 5-a of the Tax Law, completing ST-220-CA, Contractor Certification to
Covered Agency form (which will be provided to you with the contract for execution) and
certifying that you have filed ST-220-TD, Contractor Certification, with the NYS Department
of Taxation and Finance. The certification forms are also available at http://www.tax.ny.gov

The agreement is then subject to execution by both parties of the contract. You are reminded
that no work should be performed, nor any cost incurred under the project prior to execution
of an appropriate agreement.

Please be aware that you must not distribute any press release or contact the media until after
the contract is executed by both parties. At that time, if you wish to contact the press regarding
the award, you must collaborate with NYSERDA’s Director of Communications to prepare
any press release and/or to plan for any announcement concerning the work.

NYSERDA'’s project manager, Alison Khachadourian, (518) 862-1090,
alison.khachadourian@nyserda.ny.gov, will be in touch with you shortly to commence
discussions. NYSERDA looks forward to working with you on this project.

Thank you. NYSERDA
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